U.S. DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

Immigration and Naturalization Service

727 E. Durango Suite A 301
San Antonio, Texas 78206

June 6, 1988

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
1315 Bright St
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

Attached hereto you will find a newsclipping of a story that came
out in the San Antonio Express-News yesterday.

You look great and affable with that infectious smile.
I will take this opportunity for the boost you gave us in connection with

our historic legalization program. - I had the feeling that you would
jump right into it and help people in your characteristic manner.

Sinc ly, j)

i

Richard M. Casillas
District Director

Attachment



